
ISSUE 30 

Mount Kelly’s Safeguarding Bulletin aims to provide parents and carers with the information needed to 
have informed and age-appropriate conversations with their children about potential risks and issues in 
the wider world and online. This week’s bulletin is on the topic of setting family rules and parental     
controls for use of devices. 
 

Most modern-day families probably use a multitude of devices at home. Sometimes, such devices are used 
more often by the children of the household, with many smartphones, laptops, consoles and the like being 
exclusively enjoyed by the younger members of the family. However, between the online safety risks that 
come with this technology and the physical, emotional and mental impacts of overuse, it can be a good 
idea to set some ground rules for the sake of children’s wellbeing. 

Agreeing rules around the use of tech in the home can sometimes pose a challenge, and it can be difficult 
to know what's reasonable, what might be a step too far, and what doesn’t go far enough. The first of this 
week’s #WakeUpWednesday guides offers families advice on how to successfully think up and enforce 
rules for using devices. 

In terms of  setting up the devices, it’s vitally important that parents and educators know how to keep 
young people protected while using them. Between targeted adverts, age-inappropriate content, and    
other online safety concerns, it can sometimes feel overwhelming to keep on top of. 

Parental controls, present on most devices and several apps, can make this job significantly easier – but a 
certain amount of knowledge is required to use them effectively. The second of our #WakeUpWednesday 
guides will provide you with the information you need to activate and maintain parental controls on      
children and young people’s devices. 






